1998 Reunion

As announced at the Washington, DC reunion, the Associa-
tion will be going to Tucson, Arizona in 1998. We have chosen the
Tucson Hilton East to be the host hotel November 3 to 7, 1998.
November temperatures are mild in Tucson. The hotel will grant
the room rate of $74.00 per night single or double three days in
advance of the reunion and will grant the same room rate on avail-
ability three days after the reunion. The Tucson Hilton is a high
quality property similar to the Fairview Park Marriott.

The schedule will move up one day from our usual pattern
so that the squadron dinners will be held on Thursday, November 5
and the Banquet will be held Friday night, November 6 instead of
Saturday night. The memorial service & breakfast will move to
Saturday morning, November 7. As approved by the membership
at the business meeting, the Association will engage the services of
Armed Forces Reunions, Inc. to perform the planning and opera-
tional functions of the reunion. It is hoped that this arrangement
will help the reunion committee (aka Bud and Bea Markel) reduce
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484th BG Logo patch, stitched, 2 3/4” in
diameter ------------------- $5.00.

The 484th pX

B-24 three- dimensional tie tac, silver,
stickpin 13/4”--------------- $5,00.

Baseball Cap, red & white. side view of
484th silver B-24 on front, postage inc.- - -
-------------------------- $12.00.

Miniature Plaque 1 3/4” with display
stand, postage inc.-- - - ------- $25.00..

Back issues of the Torretta Flyer, Nos 13
14, 16 thru 31, postage inc.-----------

K ......................... $46.00)/

Issue #32 Fall-Winter 1997

Copyright © 1997 Reproduction without permission is
prohibited.

The Torretta Flyeris the official publication of the
484th Bomb Group Association, Normal distribution is
limited to members only. Requests from nonmembers
for copies should be directed to the Editor.

Contributions of stories, articles, memorabilia,
and graphic materials to the Torretta Flyer are always
welcome. Clean typewritten manuscripts and Microsoft
Word disks are preferable. Other formats are also
acceptable. Please contact the Editor for further infor-
mation.

The Torretta Flyer reports primarily on the history
of air warfare during WWII and the accomplishments
of members of the 484th Bomb Group during WWII.
From time to time the magazine will cover other subject
matter related to aeronautical events as material be-
comes available. Readers are encouraged to submit
their own stories or material from other sources.

Editor, Bud Markel
Associate Editor, Bea Markel

Board of Directors 1997-1998
484th Bomb Group, Bud Markel, Bea Markel, John
Billings, Ken Hubertz, and Ed Schwartz

Scholarship Committee,
Dick Muscatello, Chairman,
Janke, and Ross J Wilson

Joe Hebert, Vernon

Membership Committee
Al Kline, Adolph Marcus, Jack Robson,
Weinstein

Herb

Publicity Committee, Adolph Marcus, Bud Pressel

Direct all inquiries to the Editor, Torretta Flyer, 1122
Ysabel St. Redondo Beach, CA 90277-4453-13, USA
Phone (310) 316-3330 . We can be reached via the
internet at BUD484BG@AOL.com. Also, visit our

web site at http://members. aol. com /bud484bg.

Faxes can be received at prearranged times.
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